
Press release:  January 3, 2025 

 

City Council Member Traci Park will be the featured speaker at the Westchester Mental Health 

Guild’s annual membership/supporter meeting, to be held Thursday, January 30, 2025, at 11 

a.m. at the Covenant Presbyterian Church  A complimentary lunch, catered by Cantalini’s, will 

be provided to members and guests.  To make a reservation, contact info@westchestermhg.org 

by January 24.  The meeting will also include a raffle and a sale of handcrafted items.  

The Westchester Mental Health Guild is a 501(c) (3) organization which has for the past 62 

years worked to raise funds to support Airport Marina Counseling Service.  One such fundraiser 

occurs February 2 through February 6 at Tony P’s in Marina del Rey.  Tony P’s will provide 20% 

of the bill to the Guild from all diners presenting a coupon that can be found on the Guild’s 

website, at www.westchestermhg.org.  

The funds the Guild raises support the AMCS clinic at 7891 La Tijera Boulevard, which provides 

affordable mental health counseling to the community and also trains therapists.  For further 

information, access the Guild website, and the Airport Marina Counseling Service website at 

www.amcshelps.com.  For questions, email: info@westchestermhg.org.  
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